What We Learned

SUNBEAM

February 2025

PRESCHOOL

Preschool is back to learning, playing, and being
together again as we return back from the winter
break. We would also like to welcome two new
students to our class, Araya and Gemma. Both girls
have adjusted well, and we are so happy to have
them be a part of our Preschool class. During lessons,
we have introduced the letters and playnames this
past month. We have also started our new literature
book, "Ask Mr. Bear." The children are thriving in their
coloring and cutting skills, and are very busy
preparing for the fun Valentines Day festivities ahead!

PRE-K

The Pre-K children have kept busy with practicing our
poems and songs for our upcoming assembly, and
continuing to master writing their pairs and numbers.
And of course, they look forward to learning more
about our friend Tim the Tadpole during literature
time. Additionally, they have enjoyed welcoming our
new Pre-K friend Neon these past couple days. They
have all been such great friends by showing him
around and helping him get used to our routine. We
are excited to now have 13 amazing Pre-Kers as a part
of our group.

JR. KINDERGARTEN

We continue to master our sounds and letters, write
our letters(bent legs) and numbers(double digit),
enjoy their French and Music classes, and so much
more. We are getting into the Valentine spirit and
learning about our presidents too. The Jr.K are in
high gear learning their poems for the upcoming
Valentine assembly plus have now joined the upper
grades assembly every Friday. They are putting in
double work on their stage presence and poems with
the big kids now. We will soon get into our
discussion on our class play. There is so much more
to come.

— Reminders -

CLASSPLAY

Mrs. Toyer’s Class
May 22

Ms. Madison/Miss Garcia’s Class
April 3

Miss David’s Class
March 20

| Upcoming Events |-

VALENTINE DAY ASSEMBLY/PARTY
Friday, February 14 @ 9:45 AM

PRESIDENT’'S DAY- HOLIDAY
Monday, February 17
NO SCHOOL




